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Village Hall: 

 

 

Village Wide Garage Sale 
It’s time to start cleaning out your closets, garage and basement!  The Village is having their 
annual garage sale on Saturday, June 24 from 8:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. 

 

Village residents that are interested in participating in the garage sale at their homes need to 
register by calling the Village Hall at (216) 641-7020 during normal business hours.  By 
registering your residence for this event, you will receive one (1) table which will be dropped 
off at your home earlier that week by our Service Department.  Please be advised that there are 
not enough tables for more than one table per residence.  In addition, we will be placing ads in 
the Neighborhood News and Sun Courier in an effort to promote our Village wide garage sale.  
The deadline to register is Wednesday, June 7 -- call now to register. 
 

Village Pest Control Program 
Pest control services are available to our residents free for the inside and outside of your home.  
However, this service does not cover termites and bed bugs.  If you are having a pest problem,  
please contact Rich or Jeremy Kozlovich at Pest Management, Inc., at (216) 661-3553, 1-800-
794-2035, or Rich’s cell phone at (440) 343-1316.  If Rich or Jeremy are not available, please 
leave a message with your name, address, phone number and brief message.  All questions will 
be answered promptly. 
 

Newspaper and Cardboard Recycling 
Do your part in helping the environment; recycle cardboard and newspaper!   The Village of 
Cuyahoga Heights has a recycling container at Bacci Park for this specific type of recycling!  
The container is strictly for cardboard and newspapers.  Stop on down, at any time, with your 
cardboard and newspapers and do your part in recycling.    
 

If you have a large amount of cardboard and/or newspapers and are unable to take it to the 
container, please call the Village Hall during normal business hours prior to Tuesday mornings; 
we will put it on our Special Pick Up list.   The Service Department will then pick up your large 
amount of newspaper and/or cardboard with our regular special pick up items.   The revenue 
that we generate from this recycling will go back into our recycling program.  Thank you for 
doing your part and being environmentally friendly . . . GO GREEN! 
 

Village Bus 
The Village bus operates on a weekly basis for our senior citizens; a schedule of the monthly 
bus run is usually inserted in with our Village Newsletter.  For your convenience, attached with 
this newsletter is the current calendar.  Reservations are required and obtained by calling the 
Village Hall at 641-7020 prior to 8:30 a.m. on the morning of the trip.  For a Saturday trip, 
please call the Village Hall before 4:00 p.m. on Friday.  All trips leave approximately at 9:00 
a.m. unless otherwise noted on the calendar.   Pick-ups and drop offs are made at the resident’s 
home.   
 

Please note that all riders of the Village bus must fill out an emergency contact form.  This form 
was established by Council to promote safety for all residents and organizations that use the 
Village bus.   In case of emergencies, it is very important that he Village be able to call those 
individuals who you designate as emergency contacts.   It not only helps our bus driver, but it 
helps you too!   The bus driver will keep this form on the bus.   Please inform your contact 
person of any medications or conditions that would need to be available in case you were taken 
to the hospital.   Please not that all non-residents who ride the Village bus for special bus trips 
must pay a $5.00 fee.  The fee may be paid at the Village Hall prior to the trip or paid to the bus 
driver on that day.   
 




